
      Request for Silent Authority 

New Radio Systems, Inc., licensee of Radio Station KXPL, FI 33067, El 
Paso, Texas respectfully requests authority to remain silent for 90 days 
as a result of a transmitter outage. The station has been silent since 
February 28, 2022. It is expected that repairs will begin in the next few 
weeks. 

The licensee’s Anti-Drug Certification is included in the email. 


